
Volunteer Officer Report January 2020  

Stephen Hernandez – ISA Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

The lunar New Year event has been approved. We will be doing arts and crafts at the hub 
and traditional calligraphy. We have also completed the risk assessment and application form 
for International day. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

The Buddies scheme is now up and running. 

Plans for next month  

International day and international week planning in March. We will also be holding an 
international quiz and international party. 


